
CUOMO  SHOULD  NOT  EXTEND
WINDOW FOR VICTIMS
Catholic League president Bill Donohue is appealing to New
York Governor Andrew Cuomo not to extend the deadline for the
Child Victims Act. To read his letter, click here.

Contact  Melissa  DeRosa,  secretary  to  the  governor:
melissa.derosa@exec.ny.gov

https://www.catholicleague.org/cuomo-should-not-extend-window-for-victims/
https://www.catholicleague.org/cuomo-should-not-extend-window-for-victims/
https://www.catholicleague.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/Cuomo-letter-of-3-31.pdf
mailto:melissa.derosa@exec.ny.gov

